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	REFEREES' COMMITTEE



	26 January 2005


	


New Referee Training – A Unique Opportunity

I would like to bring to your attention an exciting new course that is being piloted in Surrey.

For many years, we have taught candidates to become referees in a classroom environment.  We have now developed a new course where most of the teaching takes place outside on the field of play offering a very practical approach to learning.

Candidates learn how, why and when to blow a whistle; they make instant decisions and learn about the referees positioning on the field of play, all as part of their training in game situations.  We have brought the skills of refereeing alive in a learning environment.

We are very grateful to Abbey Rangers Football Club for hosting the course at their facilities in Chertsey.  The course has been arranged for the following dates:-  

Sundays 17th and 24th April 2005 - 9.30am to 5.30pm each day

Full details will forwarded to all course candidates.

Thanks to a subsidy from the Surrey County FA which is providing partial funding as part of the pilot scheme, the cost for the course is the same as a classroom based course i.e.  £30 per person (£10 if under 16 years of age).  Refreshments will be available form the clubhouse although you are welcome to bring a packed lunch.

The examination will take place on the evening of Thursday, 28 April 2005 at the Epsom Baptist Church Hall. Success in the examination will mean you qualify and can referee matches officially.  The County FA aims to provide a Mentor to those who wish to progress.

As there are limited places available may I suggest that, if you are interested, you register early to confirm your place using the contact details below for Surrey County FA.

Yours sincerely
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D R Crick

Head of Refereeing
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To apply, please contact the County Referees' Secretary, Richard Ireson either by E-mail (richard.ireson@surreyfa.co.uk) or by sending this reply slip to him at
9 Marlpit Lane, Coulsdon, Surrey CR5 2HF

Name…………………………………….……….Contact Tel no:………………………………….

Address……………………………………………………………………………….………………..

I would like to apply for the Practical Referees Course (17 & 24 April 2005 at Abbey Rangers)
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